
WAAL General Meeting 12/08/22 
 
The WAAL Holiday meeting was at the Worthington Recreation Center in the Community Room. 
Attendees enjoyed a catered entrée from City Barbeque served with delicious side dishes and 
desserts provided by members. 
Andi Wolfe, president, and Beth Veldey, Treasurer organized a raffle of work donated by 
various members. Proceeds raised will go to the WAAL Student Scholarship Fund. Funds will be 
awarded at the end of the 2022-23 school year to chosen students pursuing an art career. It 
was a good time to share experiences and ideas with our fellow members.  
The speaker was Molly Todd, retired Math and Art teacher. She creates art quilts based on the 
drawings made by very ill and hospitalized children. These quilts are given back to the children 
or in memory of them to their families. You can see examples of her work at 
artquiltsbymollytodd.com 


